

## Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection

## Rachel Carson State Office Building P.O. Box 8467 Harrisburg, PA 17105-8467 September 26, 2008

Small Systems Technical Assistance Center Advisory Board

717-787-5017

Mr. Dana Aunkst Director Bureau of Water Standards and Facility Regulation P.O. Box 8467 Harrisburg, PA 17105-8467

Dear Mr. Aunkst:

The Small Systems Technical Assistance Center Advisory Board (TAC Board) met on August 21, 2008 to finalize comments on the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) revisions to Chapter 109, the Safe Drinking Water Act regulations. We understand DEP is making these revisions to enhance the provisions for public notification. In addition to the comments submitted to you dated July 16, 2008, we would also like to suggest adding "within a water supplier's service area" after "facilities" in Section 109.707(a)(2)(iv).

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you have any questions concerning these comments, please don't hesitate to contact me at (717)-783-6798.

Sincerely,

Brion Johnson

Chairman TAC Board